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Greetings,                                                                                                Aug/Sept 2023 
 
In August, Moji spent an entire day with the children for one of his weekly visits.  During this visit he 
taught the older ones about the energy cycle, and then taught the younger learners about soil and 
pollution.  In September, he took the older children out for the day to a living classroom, out in the 
bush. They learned about nature and its amazing systems, and then, of course, they just had to roast 
marshmallows. 
 

 
 
A few weeks ago, our kids at The Fold had a “Farm Stay” Sunday. It’s a place we’ve taken the kids to 
frequently over the years. They have lots of grounds to play on, and a pool. They had lots of fun, 
playing, swimming, and eating. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



A group of tenth graders from Michael Mount Waldorf School in Bryanston, Johannesburg came and 
helped out for 3 days. They were a huge blessing. They played with the children, did crafts, and did a 
whole lot of cleaning and painting. 
 

 

 
 
August birthdays were Mahlodi (8), Kabelo (8), and Blessing (9).  September birthdays were Tshepiso 
(13), Dorah (4), Francina (Sesi)(7) and Hiyab (8).  A big thank you to Kaingo Game Farm for 
providing the cakes.  We appreciate you.    
 

 
 
Update on the physical science kit ($3700).  With the help of a small church in Missouri, we now have 
all the money we need for the science kit. We are so happy, and the science teacher will be very 
thrilled to have it for the next school year in January. 
 

God bless,    

Paul and Micky Prince 


